
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS – BLOCK A 

Roof Communal Extract Fan Serving Block A – Out of Service Notice 

We have been advised by Wandsworth Borough Council this morning, that repairs to 
the defective fan will be complete by the weekend and the fan reinstated on site next 
Tuesday (13th May). 
 
If there are any changes to this schedule, you will be advised. 
 
For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 
 
Goulden House Estate Staff 


